
Year One Home Learning 
   

10.1.23 
 

This week we have been: 

* Asking the big question, Can we live on the moon? 

* Writing questions about what we would like to find out about space  

* Learning about the Muslim God ‘Allah’ and what it means to be a 

leader.  

* Going back in time to learn about famous people who have travelled to 

space. 

* Learning how to add and subtract through addition/subtraction 

stories. 

  

For home learning, you can… 

* Find out a fact about space to share with the class using a book or 

computer.  

* Make up and draw some number stories using the First, Then, Now 

sheet attached. 

* Listen to your child read every day. 

 

Phonics  

We have been learning the alternative spelling pattern of ‘e’ – ‘ea’ as in 

bread, head, ‘ee’ – ‘y’ as in smelly ‘w’- ‘wh’ as in wheel, whisper, ‘oa’ – as in 

toe, goes. 

 

Next week, we need newspaper and big boxes for outside learning. If 

you have any, please bring them to class at the start of the week. 

Now for the big one- should anyone have a ‘no longer used’ old ipad mini 

or standard size at home that they would be willing to donate yr1, we 

would be very grateful. 

 

Have a fabulous and restful weekend! 

The Year One Team 
 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


